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   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith BA, MA, PGCE 

 

25th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School will be closed next Thursday, 4th July 2024, as we are a Polling Station for the upcoming 
General Election.  
 
School will re-open, as usual, on Friday 5th July 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

Headteacher 
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